
 
 

 

Wednesday 13th October 2021 
  
Dear Parents,  
 

Clubs  
 

Please find overleaf a detailed list of the clubs that will be running next half term. All clubs will 
start the week commencing 8th November and will finish the week ending 10th December. 
 

We are limiting spaces as we re-introduce clubs. Children may request to take part in as 
many clubs as they like but they will only be offered a place for one of their chosen 
clubs, unless numbers are low. If your child gets a place on a sports club it is imperative 
that the correct PE kit is worn (please see reverse). Without this, your child will not be 
able to take part and you will be requested to come and collect them.  
 

Please inform the school office if your child is unable to attend their club for any reason. A 
register will be taken by each club and parents will be contacted if their child is not present, 
unless the office has been made aware previously.  
 

On the reverse, you will see the clubs that are being offered next half term, please would you 
indicate which club(s) your child would like to attend and return your request in the blue post 
box by Monday 18th October.  
 

I can confirm that you will receive an email via parent mail to confirm if your child has been 
accepted for their chosen club(s). If you do not hear form us then unfortunately your child will 
not have got a place this time. 
 

When collecting from clubs, the school gates will open from 4pm, please wait in the office foyer 
until a member of staff opens the door for you to collect your children from the downstairs hall.  
 

Yours faithfully  
 
Kirstie Burrells 
PE Lead 


